
Boys Hairstyles 

 

The school expects children to have a conservative hairstyle which matches the 
expectations of our school uniform policy. A grade 2 is the shortest cut the school 
permits; this applies to the back and sides of the student’s hair as well as the top.  

 
The school does not permit student’s to have lines or extreme hairstyles; this 
would include (but not exclusive to) the following hairstyles: 
                                                                          

                          
 

                            
 

       

 
  Braided hair  

  must be  

  braided at the  

  sides 

     

 

 
         

As a general rule of thumb hair must be cut evenly on both sides of the head and 
the top of the hair should blend in with the back and sides. Cane rolls are 
acceptable if applied to the whole head (not just the top and shaved at the sides).  

  

Below a grade 

2 on the back  

& sides 

Twists are 

not suitable 

Undercut is 

not suitable 


